
 
Food Policy 

 
The Robert R. Jones Public Library provides a welcoming, clean, and comfortable environment 
for all. Consistent with this, food and drink items are allowed in most areas of the library if 
consumed responsibly. Patrons are expected to clean up after themselves and notify staff 
immediately of any spills. 

 
If food or drink is considered to be causing a disturbance, Library staff may ask the patron to 
discard food items or leave the facility.  Delivery of food to the Library for Library users is 
prohibited, except for special programming events. 
 

Drinks are limited to those in closed containers such as covered cups or water bottles. 

 


